
 
 
Folks: 
  
I had family stuff ( a very sick granddaughter) I had to deal with on the 21st. I’m sorry I missed it, by all accounts, 
especially Joe’s, it was quite a show. 
That Sunday the 25th I sailed ( granddaughter was doing much better, out of the hospital ) but the tablet with the scores in 
it was misplaced and it did not reappear, after a remarkable journey, until the following Wednesday. 
The conditions Sunday were very good except for an abundance of weeds. Funny how the same folks wind up on top 
though. Wednesday on the other hand was surreal in it’s perfection. The only thing I would have change would to have 
had more sailors. It was great. 
  
Enjoy. 
Larry 
 

 


